NORTH AMERICAN CONFERENCE OF HOMOPHILE ORGANIZATIONS

CHAIRMAN

4605 E. lo9th Terr. Kansas City, Mo. 64137 July 8, 1970

Mr. Robert Roth 614 E. Buffalo St. Ithaca, NY 14850

Dear Mr. Roth:

You are, of course, well aware of the fact that Mr. Robert Martin of New York has resigned as Chairman of the Youth Committee of the North American Conference of Homophile Organizations. Upon his recommendation I proposed your name as his replacement in this post to the Executive Committee of the NACHO.

There having been no unfavorable response to this proposal, you may consider this to be an official appointment to the Chairmanship of the Youth Committee of the North American Conference of Homophile Organizations, effective immediately.

I am sure that any questions you may have relevant to the status of the work of this Committee will be answered by Mr. Martin.

Congratulations and good luck in this important work for the youth of our country. I will be looking forward to meeting you this August in San Francisco.

Fraternally,

William E. Wonne NACHO Chairman

Copies: Executive Committee, et al.